
From: Joe Anglin  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 7:21 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: 20 bp special assessment comments 
 
This 20 basis point increase is patently unfair to banks like ours that have been run 
conservatively and profitably for decades.  Regulators and congress have failed in their 
fiduciary duty to the taxpayers in allowing the ‘bad banks’ to ruin our system so badly 
that the ‘good banks’ like ours now must pick up the costs and fix the fund.  I vote very 
strongly for a different method; maybe the federal government should inject funds into 
the fund due to their failure to govern properly.  Let the geniuses that run our government 
and our FDIC find a better method to replenish this fund.   
 
 
Joseph A. Anglin, VP/Chief Financial Officer 
Pioneer Bank & Trust 
PO Box 1360 
Spearfish SD 57783 


